








 

 

 

 
Arizona Medical Board 

9545 E. Doubletree Ranch Road • Scottsdale, AZ  85258-5514 
Telephone:  480- 551-2700 • Toll Free:  877-255-2212  • Fax:  480-551-2705 

Website:  www.azmd.gov  
 
 
 
August 12, 2013 
 
 
 
RE:  NOTICE OF DEFICIENCY DISPENSING RENEWAL 
 
Dear Dr. Taylor, 
 
Please be advised that the Arizona Medical Board has received your application for a 
dispensing registration for fiscal year 2013-2014.  Unfortunately, your renewal application is not 
administratively complete and we cannot issue your registration until the following items have 
been included and/or appropriately completed: 
 
Need current DEA card for the following location: 
 
1526 W Glendale Ave, Ste 109 
Phoenix, AZ 85021 
 
 
Please remedy one or all of the above stated deficiencies and return all of the required 
information to the Board at an address listed above.    
 
In accordance to 11 A.A.R 2944, you have 30 days from the date listed above to provide proper 
documentation.  At that time if no documentation is provided and should you desire to pursue 
dispensing licensure in Arizona; a new licensure application must be filed with the Arizona 
Medical Board.  In addition, all fees are forfeited.   
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Arizona Medical Board Licensing 
Department with the contact information above.  
  
 
Sincerely 
 
Arizona Medical Board 

http://www.azmd.gov/


7/23/13 Printable DEA Certificate

https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/webforms/dupeCertPrintCert.do 1/1






























	Taylor MD 2014 Dispensing Application
	Taylor MD 2013 Dispensing Application
	notice.pdf
	Arizona Medical Board


	Taylor MD 2012 Dispensing Application
	Taylor MD 2011 Dispensing Application
	Taylor MD 2010 Dispensing Application
	Taylor MD 2009 Dispensing Application



